
Detours are in place to help you navigate through 
construction and continue to access your favourite 
local businesses. 
 
Remember to allow for some extra time to travel 
these new routes safely.  
 
Learn more about current projects and plan your 
routes: Cochrane.ca/construction

cochrane.ca/Council

Town Council

August 17, 2023

Committee of the Whole 
Tuesday, Sep 2  |  6pm

cochrane.ca/Jobs

We’re Hiring

Supervisor, Procurement

Water & Wastewater Systems 
Maintenance
Records Technician - Legislative 
Services

Facility Services Cleaner (Casual)

Parks & Open Spaces Operator

Safety Codes Officer - Building

RFPs

Call For Submission For Lease of 
Clubhouse Activity Centre Space

Closing Date: Sep 5, 2023

cochrane.ca/RFP

Architectural and Interior Design 
Services for Operations Shop

Closing Date: Aug 24, 2023

Architectural and Interior Design 
Services for Various Projects

Closing Date: Aug 24 2023

Construction Update: Centre Ave. 
& First St. Intersection Closure 

Shop Cochrane:  
Open During 
Construction

Summer construction is in full swing, with crews working on a number of roadway and 
underground infrastructure projects throughout our community. 

As the Centre Avenue improvements are made, upgrades to the storm system in East 
Cochrane will be taking place. To complete this work, within the next couple of weeks, the 
Centre Ave. and First St. intersection will be closed for approximately four weeks.

Learn more about current projects and plan your routes: Cochrane.ca/construction

The heatwave is on, but we’ve got you covered with some sizzling tips to beat the scorching temps 
and stay safe this summer! 
•	 stay hydrated and drink plenty of water 

•	 ensure your little ones and furry friends stay safe by never leaving them in a hot car unattended

•	 take frequent breaks in cool, air-conditioned spaces to recharge

•	 consider using heat-free alternatives like salads or no-cook meals

•	 Keep an eye on local news and safety updates to stay ahead of any potential heat-related issues

Construction Update: 
HWY 1A/22 Interchange 
Roundabout
 The first phase of the Alberta Transportation Higway 1A/22 
Interchange roundabout is open. The second leg of the detour 
connecting the east side of Highway 1A to the roundabout is 
expected to be completed by Fall 2023. The overall detour will 
remain in effect until 2025.

Need a refresher on driving through a rounabout?  
Visit: www.alberta.ca/roundabouts.aspx 

Be Summer Safe: 
Tips to Beat the Heat


